Raszka Shelley

From: susan powell <honcha@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 6:18 PM

To: Rancier Racquel

Subject: re: SB 633 Local county control of GMO's

Thank you fort accepting testimony on the GMO isané the rights of local counties and their resisi¢ém
decide on this matter. We have a vibrant farmingroanity in Jackson County, as well as Josephinen@ou
although I am not a resident there. It is very intgoat to our regional efforts for a sustainablieifa that our
local farmers are able to preserve the integrittheir crops. As a community we strongly support gnowers
and hope to encourage more young farmers to jein ¢fforts. Through years of trial and error caimhers
know which varieties are best for our climate anliure. There are also many horaed community gardene
who can be impacted by your decision. Our seedsdnape been lovingly saved for years because tieset
in our region. Please don't let them be contaméhbyemodified seed stock which will threaten thairvival
for us and future generations! Please let us demdéuture!

Sincerely, Susan Powell, Talent



